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Point Place 
Business 

Association 
 

FROM THE 
PRESIDENT                                                                                                                                                      

Fall is just around the corner. 

We took some time off this summer but still 

were hard at work to support our local 

businesses, association and members.  

If you did not get a chance to see the ad in the 

August 27th issue of The Point and Shoreland 

Journal, there is a copy of the ad attached. 

Thank You to Welch Publishing for the great 

deal they gave us on the ad to promote our 

members and added color for free. The ad was 

paid for by our Quarterly Promotional 

Allowance from Promedica. We have earned 

$824 since November of 2018. Jim Nowak and 

Mike DeLong are working on a letter to be sent 

out to all members with membership renewal 

and a letter to all businesses in our community. 

If you know of a business, including home 

businesses that would benefit from being a 

PPBA member and receiving reduced cost on 

health insurance, invite them to a monthly 

meeting or have them contact 2nd VP Mike 

DeLong about becoming a member.  

See the flyer attached to this newsletter. If you 

have an idea how we can use the funds we 

earn in the future to promote our business and 

grow are association, let me know. 

Congratulations to the Legacy Community and 

Point Place Scholarship Foundations for their 

successful and enjoyable Golf Scramble on 

August 23. 

Congratulations to Dave Stickley, Past 

President of the Legacy Community 

Foundation and Past Chairman of the Golf 

Scramble for many years. He was honored and 

received his plaque at the Golf Scramble. 

Be sure to make your reservation for the Polish 

Heritage Dinner at FPCC on September 19. 

Mark your calendar to visit the Art Walk & 

FPCC on Saturday, September 21. (Flyers 

attached.) 

Consider joining Friendship Park Community 

Center as an individual or business. Dues will 

contribute to keep the center going and 

become more independent from the City of 

Toledo. FPCC is also looking for individuals to 

join their advisory board. 

At to the September PPBA Meeting I will be 

forming our Nomination Committee for 2020. I 

will be appointing members and asking for 

volunteers. Please consider be on the 

committee. Contact me if you are available, 

interested, even if you cannot attend the 

September meeting. 

Looking forward to seeing you on Wednesday, 

September 18 at BVYC for a delicious meal by 

Kelly's Catering and informative talk on 

keeping our waterways clean.  

Mark your calendar for Wednesday, October 

16 for our Annual Meet the Candidates Night at 

FPCC.  

This is Your Business Association. We need 

your help and input to keep it going. 

See you September 18. Reservations are a 

must.  

Make yours today.... 

Joyce Ejhinger 

September, 2019 Newsletter 
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Save the Date – October 16, 2019 

 

Meet the Candidates 2019 

 Wednesday, October 16 

 Friendship Park Community Center 

 Dinner will be at 5:30 PM with a short business meeting. 

 Candidates Night is from 7-9 PM 

Spread the word to anyone running for office that will be on the ballot in 43611. Letters will go out to 

candidates and organizations with levies on the ballot after the September primary.  

I will need help that evening. Let me know if you can lend a hand. 

Joyce 
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Event Calendar 

 

Wednesday, September 18 

 PPBA General Meeting 

 6 PM 

 Bay View Yacht Club 

 Kelly's Catering Chuck Wagon 

Saturday, September 21 

 Point Place Art Walk 

 Point Place Lighthouse 

 10 AM – 4 PM 

 Craft Show FPCC 

Wednesday, October 2 

 PPBA Board Meeting 

 6 PM 

 NOTE: Meeting will be at Point Place Library 

Wednesday, October 16 

 PPBA General Dinner Meeting at 5:30 PM 

 Meet the Candidates Night begins at 7 PM 

 Friendship Park Community Center 

Saturday, October 26 

 Trunk or Treat 

 1 – 3 PM at Friendship Park 
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Heritage Dinners are back! 
 

Heritage dinners are back at Friendship Park Community Center, after taking the summer off. 

 

Thursday, September 19 will be a Polish Dinner. 5-7 PM 

 

Menu: 

 Kielbasa 

 Sweet & Sour Cabbage 

 Pierogis 

 Vegetable 

 Tossed Salad. 

 Roll 

 Beverage 

 Dessert of your choice 

 

Reservations accepted through Monday, September 16 by calling FPCC @ 419 936 3079 

$10 donation for the dinner with $1 off with FPCC Membership at each Heritage Dinner. 

 

Membership is $25 for individuals and $100 for businesses/organizations, annually from July 1- 

June 30. 

Ask about membership when you call or available at the dinner. 

 

PPBA is a member of FPCC.  Pastor Mike DeLong is our Representative.  

Come out and enjoy a great meal and support our community center. 
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Interested in finding out what you can do to clean up our waterways? 

 

Come hear our speaker at the PPBA September dinner. 

Susan Bixler, an Education and Outreach Associate at Ohio State’s Stone Lab 

will be speaking. Find out how we can help stop the pollution of our lake, 

especially the fishing line that is harming our lake and wildlife. 

Point Place Business Association will be meeting at  

Bay View Yacht Club on Wednesday, September 18, 2019. 

The public is welcome to attend but reservations are needed. 

Social time at 6 PM, Dinner at 6:30 PM, followed by our speaker. 

Kelly's Catering will have their Chuck Wagon on site serving a delicious dinner of double cut 

pork chops w/caramelized apples & onions, cheesy potatoes, vegetables, salad & rolls.  

A Cash Bar will be available 

The dinner is free for All Paid & Life PPBA Members.  

Cost is $10 for Honorary Members, Guests and the Public. 

If you know someone who interested in becoming a PPBA Business or Community Member or 

interested in how they can get less expensive Health Insurance for them and their employees, 

invite them to join us for a one-time free dinner, as a potential member. 

Reservation must be made by Monday, October 18. 

To make your reservation PPBA members can go to ppba.wildapricot.org, or by emailing 1st 

Vice President Nancy Anderson at plumkrazy@accesstoledo.com or calling/texting President 

Joyce Ejhinger @ 419 320 9979. 

 

http://ppba.wildapricot.org/
mailto:plumkrazy@accesstoledo.com
tel:419%20320%209979
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Cheer Committee 

Continued healing to Tom Stagner, Jim Nowak and all members that are recovering from illness or 

loss. 

If you know of someone who could use a card of cheer contact me. 

Joyce 
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Visions of Cullen Park 
 

 

At the August meeting discussion of the boat launch activity this summer at Cullen 

Park, it was felt that activity was down probably due to the frequent winds and flooding 

and condition of the docks.  

Some felt that the Westernmost Point of Lake Erie located along Summit St. between 

Cullen Park and the lighthouse should be more prominently noticed with better signage 

and perhaps placing a promised buoy creating a photo op. This will be further explored. 

 

Remember there are boxes on the kiosk which can be used to promote your business. 

The next meeting is Wednesday, September 25. See you there. 

 

Till next time, Vee 

 

 

 

♦️♦️ KINDNESS IS CONTAGIOUS ♦️♦️ 
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CRAFT SHOW at the FRIENDSHIP PARK COMMUNITY CENTER 

SEPTEMBER 21, 2019 

 

Friendship Park Community Center would like to invite you to our Annual Fall Craft Show on Saturday 

September 21st from 9am to 3pm.  Help support local artist and crafters and get a start on your 

Holiday Shopping. 

 

Light lunch will be available: 

Sloppy Joes, Chips & Drink for $3. 
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Trunkers Needed.... 

Saturday, October 26th 1-3 PM 

Set up starting at 11, please be in place by 12:30 so we can close off front parking lot. 

Friendship Park Community Center is sponsoring 

3rd Annual Trunk or Treat...  

Free Family Event for All Ages...   Costumes are encouraged but not necessary... 

Friendly dogs on leash in costume are welcome. 

Area Residents and Businesses are invited to take part in Trunk or Treat. We 

encourage you to decorate your Trunk/Vehicle or a card table. We ask you to 

wear costumes to pass out treats. 

1st, 2nd and 3rd Place Prizes will be awarded for best decorations. 

There is no cost to take part...  You are asked to provide enough treats for at 

least 200 children...We are hoping for a variety of treats i.e.: Candy, Apples, 

Bananas, Small Toys, Coupons/Certificates, Snacks, Stickers, etc. 

If you are a Business or Community Individual, would like to participate but 

unable to attend, you can donate a minimum of $20 for treats or donate 200 

treats.  Card Tables will be set up and students from the Friendship Park Student 

Leadership Group will pass out your treats. Supply us with a sign or table 

covering with your business name on it. We will return the signs. 

 

If you are interested email or text Joyce Ejhinger @ 419 320 9979, no later than 

October 18th.  When & Where to drop off donations will be discussed with 

individuals when you contact me... 

Jejhinger@aol.com 419 320 9779 

**No Rain Date.... In case of bad weather event will be held inside and 

card tables will be provided to all participants… 

  

mailto:Jejhinger@aol.com
tel:419%20320%209779
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Some of Our PPBA Members & Area 

Residents from past years… 
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ORKA (Ottawa River Kleenup Association) held their 20th annual clean-up of our local waterways on 

Saturday, September 7. They met at 8 AM at Ottawa River Yacht Club for coffee and doughnuts 

before heading out.  

 

There were 72 volunteers from local yacht clubs that went out by boats to pick up trash. You never 

know what you will find. This year was no exception. Besides the usual debris a bowling ball was 

brought in along with an old algae-covered jet ski, found by the Hockenberg family.The volunteers 

were treated to lunch afterwards. 

 

The clubs involved with ORKA are Ottawa River Yacht Club, River View Yacht Club, Point Place Boat 

Club and Outings Unlimited. Joining them for the cleanup this year was the Commodore Club of 

Toledo. 

 

Our own Sharon Huffman is recording secretary. Mike Cassidy is President and Tom Roth is 

Treasurer. Mary Lichtenwald is also a member of ORKA. They were founded as a brainchild of the 

Satin Gavel Chapters from several yacht clubs on 1999.  

 

Thanks to ORKA for helping to keep our waterways clean. 
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Your Business Card can be added here. Email it to our 

Publicity Chairman Joni Miller to be in future newsletters. 

JMiller@illuminate-hc.com
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